THE CARBINE CLUB of NEW ZEALAND



President: JOHN LINDSAY Hon. Secretary: VICKY LATTA
PO Box 58 076, Botany, Auckland 2163 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: victoria@latta.co.nz

11 August 2015

NEWSLETTER TO MEMBERS

Great Northern Steeplechase luncheon – Friday 4th September 2015

Attached is the flyer giving full details of our next Carbine Club luncheon. We hope you which we hope you will make every effort to attend and if possible, with guests.

If you can let us know as soon as possible if you can attend. If you are unable to attend, please register an apology so that we know whether or not you are still interested in the Club and its activities. Early notification of numbers is of assistance to the Ellerslie Events Centre.

At our last luncheon the name badges for guests were well received and we will be continuing this practice. If you can provide the names of your guests when registering this will reduce congestion at the registration desk on the day.

This luncheon should be good fun with top trainer **John Wheeler** and former steeplechase jockey and TV interviewer **Tommy Hazlett** as guest speakers and a sweepstake on the Great Northern Steeplechase.

We look forward to seeing you there.

UPCOMING FUNCTIONS

Mark your diaries with the following dates:

Friday 13th November 2015 - Tennis luncheon

Monday 29th **February 2016** - **Annual Charity Golf tournament**, Pakuranga Country Club **Note** - This event is held a week earlier than usual next year to allow for several of those running the Golf tournament to travel to the Perth Congress which starts on 8th March.

Regards

VJ Latta Secretary

CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND